
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Friday 1st September 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
 
You may have seen on the news that several schools may be unable to open as normal at the 
beginning of term, due to the presence of ‘Reinforced Autoclaved Aerated Concrete’ (RAAC) which 
has caused the closure of some school buildings.  
 
I wanted to reassure you that we have no RAAC identified in Monkwick Junior School, so we will 
be opening as expected next week. 
 
We look forward to welcoming the new Year 3 children to the school on Monday 4th September.  
 
We look forward to welcoming Years 4-6 back on Tuesday 5th September. 
 
 
Kind Regards,  
 
Miss McCutcheon 
Headteacher 
 


